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? . The Deputy Secretary of Energy
1

- * Washington, DC 20585

August 29, 1989

The Honorable Kenneth M. Carr
Chairman, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20555

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The President has directed the Department of Energy to
develop a National Energy Strategy (NES) . To support
this effort, the Chairman Pro Tempore of the Economic
Policy Council, Secretary Brady, created a Council
Working Group, by memorandum of July 26, 1989. This
group will be comprised of Departmental representatives
of Assistant Secretary rank or higher.

Secretary Watkins has appointed me to represent the
Department of Energy on the Working Group and, as
requested by Secretary Brady, to chair it. I look
forward to proceeding with this important task.

Inherent in the strategy will be issues which have
specific impact en Federal Agencies other than those
Departments designated as members of the Working Group.
The input of your Agency would be very helpful to a full
discussion of these intergovernmental issues. I am
therefore inviting you to designate a representative to
participate in this interagency process.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Office
of the Deputy Under Secretary for Policy, at 586-5325.
We will schedule a first meeting of the working group as
soon as practicable.
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We look forward to your participation in the NES
development process. I

Sincerely
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